Monday, August 31, 2020 at 17:29:45 Central Daylight Time

Suhject: Letter of support

Date: Monday, August 31, 2020 at 5:28:28 PM Central Daylight Time
From: Britney Walters

To: Public Relations

I'm writing this email on behalf of my grandmother, Ora Gress, 89, who lives in Effingham, IL. This email is a positive
response to the ad taken out in the paper asking for people to send in letters of support for the new medical office
building, the Sarah Bush Lincoln - Bonutti Clinic.

"With the high rating that Sarah Bush has, it would be great to have something like that in Effingham. Having the
option to have great healthcare options so close to me is important and will make things much easier instead of having
to leave Effingham to receive good healthcare services. I look forward to seeing this new clinic once it opens!”

- Ora Gress
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